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The proposed goal of 5% waste reduction by 2042 isn't nearly ambitious enough. This plan also
doesn't address the incinerator in North Minneapolis. As long as cities are making money off of
landfills and incineration there is no incentive to reduce waste, adequately assess the impacts these
facilities have on our communities, or shut them down. The MPCA acknowledges that the best way
to address potential impacts on residents near WTE facilities is to pursue aggressive waste
reduction, and eventually take these facilities off-line. But this plan does neither.


